
Isle of Wight Academy 

Preschool Program 

Winter Open Houses! 

For More Information, 

Please contact 

Virginia Delk,  

Program Director,  

At 757-357-5193 

 or Toni Whitley, 

Assistant Director via e-mail at 

toniwhitley@iwacademy.com 

Monday, February 6 

4-7 p.m. 

 

Thursday, February 16 

4-7 p.m. 

 

Meet Our Caring Staff 

And Tour IWA’s 

New Early Learning Center! 

Isle of Wight Academy Admits Students of Any Race, Color, and National or Ethnic Origin 


